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In a bylined article published in The Benefits Law Journal, John Polson and Richard Meneghello

provide a detailed description of the Worker Flexibility and Choice Act that was recently introduced

in Congress. The authors explain that this bill would create a hybrid job classification for gig

economy workers that would allow businesses to avoid misclassification claims and give gig

workers the flexibility they crave. They proceed to summarize the bill and discuss potential

problems that lie ahead, noting that some claim the law is anti-worker and would short-change gig

workers from receiving minimum wage and overtime pay.

To read the article visit The Benefits Law Journal.
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